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In Brief: 

 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘meticulous’.  

   

 Making news—well done to 

all the students involved in 

this week’s interview with  

 the Newark Advertiser.  

 

 Reminder: Parents’ Evening  

 is on Tuesday 1 May from 

 16:30—19:30 at The Suthers  

 School.  

 

 Get involved—as we look  

 towards the exciting future  

 of The Suthers School, we  

 are keen to keep in touch  

 with what parents think.  

 If you would like to be 

 involved in a parent forum, 

 please email Mrs Braithwaite. 

  

 

 Staffing news—We are 

pleased to announce that  

 we have now appointed two 

 more members of staff for 

 September—a Head of 

 Science and a Head of 

 Humanities #suthersishere. 

 

 We were pleased to  

 welcome senior executives 

 from the Nova Trust into 

 school this week as part of  

 our monitoring and 

 evaluation schedule. A big  

 Well done to all the students 

 involved. 

 

 

Future Leaders @SuthersSchool  

As you know, our aim is to empower all of our students to achieve more 

than they ever thought possible—and this includes equipping them 

with the skills and qualities they will need as the leaders of tomorrow. 

That’s why we are already busy planning for the launch of our very own 

leadership academy, it’s why we have already created a whole host of 

leadership development opportunities in school, including Student Am-

bassadors, Senior Students, and Librarians. And it’s why we will soon  

be advertising for our first House Captains and House Point Shop Man-

agers.  

But as we saw in our assembly this 

week, being a leader isn't always 

about having a specific role or job 

title—we all have the potential to 

lead by example, to influence others 

and to shape the world around us. 

There was some brilliant discussion 

around the theme of what makes a 

great leader in that assembly and 

you can click the link below to see 

the video that got us all thinking 

about the power of our actions.  

Follow us on Twitter @Suthersschool  
Leading by example: these were just some of the words students discussed in 

their leadership  assembly this week. Click here to watch the video we explored.  

Our Future Leaders display taking shape this week (above) 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Tjnq5StX68g

